

Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP kicks off 25/25 anniversary celebration

March 07, 2013 - Rhode Island

Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP (PS&H) are celebrating their 25th anniversary this year. In honor of this milestone, they created the PS&H 25/25 initiative as a way to say thank you to the many members of our community who have supported us through the years. Each month during 2013 they will identify at least one nonprofit community-based organization to which they will donate 25 items.

In January, Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP donated 25 winter coats to Children's Friend, a nonprofit organization in Providence. "We are very pleased to be able to commemorate our milestone anniversary by making this donation. Children's Friend serves an important segment of our community," said managing partner David Gilden.

Founded in 1834, Children's Friend is a leading provider of child welfare, family support, mental health, and child development services. For more than a decade, PS&H has had the pleasure and honor of supporting and helping Children's Friend. This year, Kim McCarthy, a partner of PS&H, is chair of the Children's Friend board.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540